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Letters Home

Mountaineers: Teaching arrangements letter. (Sent home by email.)

This Week
Sports Day: Parents and carers are welcome to arrive from 9.40 next Friday 14th 

June for Sports Day, where they can join in their class activities. Please sign in at 

reception and follow the arrows to the field, where you will be guided to the 

appropriate activity for your class. We anticipate that the morning will finish by 12.00 

at the latest. Although there is no dress code we are encouraging all students taking 

part to where lovely bright coloured sports kit for the day and please make sure that 

all students come in wearing sun cream. We look forward to seeing you there.

Showcase Tickets: Tickets are now available for our upcoming school Showcase 

performances. They are £5 each and there is a maximum of 2 tickets per family. To 

order your tickets, please complete the online form available via this link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/j26Q4Fqa4w

We will contact you to arrange payment once ticket allocation is complete.

Summer Makaton Signs: Please see the attached sheet of Summer Makaton signs 

that you can learn and share with your children.

Horsham Children’s Parade: We are again taking part in the Horsham Children’s 

Parade this year, which is on Sunday 7th July. Students have been working with artist 

Michelle Dufaur to create some very impressive mobile sculptures to use in the parade. 

If you would like to bring your child and take part in the parade, please let your class 

teacher know. As this event coincides with the Rotary Club’s “Funday Sunday” free 

funfair event in Horsham Park, our PTFA have generously funded some free funfair 

rides for students who take part, so they can have their rides later in the day, after 

they have completed the parade.

Yoimoji of the Week: Gruber
Gruber is a responsible goat. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning 

and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Hazel, Trailblazers: Excellent work on shape in Maths.

Summer & Anthony, Astronauts: Continuing simple patterns of numbers in 2's, 5's & 10's.

Safiya & Riley, Balloonists: Making up a chant for Balloonists class to say on Sports day.

https://forms.office.com/e/j26Q4Fqa4w


Class News from Trailblazers Class
Trailblazers have been learning about Mexican architecture in their Hola Mexico topic lessons. They 

researched lots of different Mexican buildings and identified the features they could see on them. 

In pairs they created their own Mexican buildings using junk modelling materials incorporating the 

features they had found. The students have also been developing their understanding of their 

progress records on Earwig through looking at their timelines and creating their own records using 

the digital devices. Each student took a photo of their finished Mexican creation and then were 

involved in making a record and uploading it. 
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